
First Cutlerville 
Christian Reformed Church 

 

9:30am service 

Come, Thou Fount Of Every Blessing 

You Are My All In All 

Psalm 22:1-11, 22-29 & What Wondrous Love 

Scripture: Habakkuk 3:1-19 (pg. 1459) 

Message: “Yet! I will Rejoice” 

Shout To The Lord 

Offering: General Fund & Christian Schools  

Joyful, Joyful We Adore Thee 

Rejoice, The Lord Is King 

 

5:00pm service 

Holy, Holy, Holy! Lord God Almighty 

How Great Thou Art 

Lord’s Day 45: Q&A 116, 117, 118 

What A Friend We Have In Jesus 

Offering: Dresser Ministry 

Scripture: I John 3:21-24 (pg. 1901) 

Message: “Praying With Confidence” 

Seek Ye First 

To God Be The Glory 

www.fcvcrc.org 

616.531.3978 

1425 68th St SW, Byron Center, 49315 

Staff 

Samantha DeYoung ~ Youth Coordinator                             youth@fcvcrc.org 

John Dykema ~ Computing Support                                         jdykema@fcvcrc.org 

Holly Gort ~ Associate Worship Coordinator                               worship2@fcvcrc.org 

Ann Faber ~ Secretary                               office@fcvcrc.org 

Jerry Jonker ~ Custodian                               office@fcvcrc.org 

Doug Kamstra ~  Pastor                             douglaskamstra@gmail.com 

Kristen Lobbes ~ Kids Hope Coordinator                      kidshope@fcvcrc.org 

John Rosendall ~ Diaconal Coordinator                      jrosendall@fcvcrc.org 

Kelli Sexton ~ Discipleship Director                                kelli@fcvcrc.org 

Monica Smith ~ Church Administrator                             admin@fcvcrc.org 

Todd Smith ~ Custodian                               office@fcvcrc.org 

Ken Van Wyk ~ Pastor of Visitation                  kenvanwyk@yahoo.com 

Heidi Wassink ~ Worship Coordinator                         worship@fcvcrc.org 

Upcoming Events Coming Up 

March 18, 2018 

We are on a renewal journey to become  

an intentional missional congregation that makes  

more and better disciples who transform lives 

and communities for Christ. 

Sunday, March 18 

9:15am Prayer Time-Prayer Room 

9:30am  Worship Service-Dr. Doug Kamstra 

10:50am Sunday School & Catechism 

11:10am Worship Choir Rehearsal 

5:00pm  Evening Worship Service 

6:15pm Middle School Youth Group 

6:30pm High School Mentor Group 
  

Monday, March 19 

11:00am Time of Prayer-Prayer Room 

7:00pm Women of the Cloth 
 

Tuesday, March 20 

6:30pm Education Committee Meeting 
 

Wednesday, March 21 

6:15pm Family Meal Night-Chili 

6:45pm GEMS & Cadets 

7:00pm Heritage Writing Group 
 

Thursday, March 22  

 

Friday, March 23 

 

Saturday, March 24 

5:00pm Winner Winner Chicken Dinner 

  

Passion Week: 

Sunday, March 25 - Palm Sunday 

 - 9:30AM - Pastor Doug - Worship Choir and       

   Sunday School Choir 

 - 5:00PM - Pastor Doug - Series on John 

Thursday, March 29 @ 7:00PM - Maundy Thursday -          

   Pastor Doug - Communion 

Sunday, April 1 - Easter Sunday 

  - 9:30AM - Pastor Doug - Communion 

 - 5:00PM - Combined Service, First Cutlerville  

   hosting & Ideal Park leading 

 



Welcome 

Sunday School and Catechism are offered after the morning ser-
vice September through May. Students in Kindergarten through 

5th grade are invited to join our teachers in room 117. Students 6th

-12th grade are welcome to attend one of our catechism classes. 
 

Worship Choir rehearses Sundays in the Gathering Place. This 
group is open to all music lovers. For more information, contact 

Holly Baar - baarhk17@msn.com. 
 

Family Meal Night is an opportunity to come together in the mid-
dle of the week for a free meal and fellowship. This is a great op-

portunity to invite friends and neighbors to come to church with 

you. For more information, contact Kelli Sexton - kelli@fcvcrc.org. 
 

GEMS (Girls Everywhere Meeting the Savior) seeks to equip 
women and girls to live radically faithful lives—doing justice, lov-

ing mercy, and walking humbly with God. Girls in grades 3-8 meet 

the first, second, and third Wednesdays. For more information 

contact Heidi Wassink - worship@fcvcrc.org or Julie Fennema - 

juliefennema@gmail.com. 
 

Cadets is the ministry of the men of God who are dedicated to 
bring boys in grades 3 - 8 into a living relationship with their Lord 

and Savior. For more information contact Glen Walstra - gjwal-

stra@gmail.com. 
 

Middle School Youth Group meets on the first and third Sunday of 
each month from 6:15-8:00pm in the youth room. Students will eat 

supper, play games, and hear the gospel at each meeting through 

devotions, scripture reading, small group discussions and/or a 

guest speaker.  

High School Youth Group has both small and large group meet-
ings and activities. Small groups will be a place where we will play 

games, eat good food, and have a short lesson. Small groups  

meet Sunday from 6:30-8:30pm in the leaders’ homes.  
 

The Heritage Writing Group meets the first and third Wednes-
days of each month at 7:00pm in Room 105.  Members are writing 

their stories at home and sharing with the group. The purpose is to 

encourage one another to keep writing.  

Life at First Cutlerville CRC 

Deep and Wide Book Study is a study of the book Deep and 

Wide by Andy Stanley. For more information, contact Phil 

Brouwer - plbrouwer@yahoo.com. 
 

Ladies Bible Study will have an end of year luncheon Wednes-
day, April 11. Study at 10:30am and meal at 12:00pm. For more 

information, contact Ruth Dykhouse - drlleejd@gmail.com. 
 

women@thewell is not meeting Tuesday, March 20.  

women@thewell End of Year Outing: We are ending our study 
of "Acts: Church On The Edge" by going to a showing of "Paul, 

Apostle of Christ" Tuesday, March 27 at 6:30pm. You are invited 

to join us! Group rates are $8.00 per person for the movie. Con-

cession prices are $4.00 for a small combo and $5.50 for a regu-

lar combo. We have to pre-pay for our reserved seat tickets so if 

you would like to join us, please put $8.00 in an envelope with 

your name on and place it in the women@thewell mailbox by 

Wednesday, March 21. More information to follow as to time to 

meet at the theater. Do you have a female friend you'd like to 

take along? This is a great event to bring a friend, relative, 

coworker or neighbor. Include money for their ticket and their 

name on the envelope you put in the w@tw mailbox and we will 

get a ticket for them. Contact Laurie at laurschep5@gmail.com 

or Kristen at kklobbes@gmail.com with questions.  

Women of the Cloth  group meets the 1st and 3rd Monday of the 
month at 7:00pm to work on personal craft projects or a planned 

group project. Bring your craft and join the fellowship time. 

Newcomers are always welcome. 

The Book Club meets at the Cutlerville Russ’ Restaurant at 
7:00pm the fourth Tuesday of every month to discuss our current 

book. Our season is from September through April, excluding 

December. We welcome people from the community to join our 

group at anytime. Contact Joan Dykema joan-

dykema@yahoo.com for the title of the book we are currently 

reading. 

We are glad that you came to First Cutlerville today. We gather 
in God’s presence to praise, pray, and learn from God’s Word - all 

for God’s glory! Please take a moment to sign the LinkIn when 

passed down the row. 

Tonight, we welcome Rev. David Adams who retired from Im-
manuel CRC. Pastor Adams will be leading the 5:00pm worship 

service. 

Our Lenten sermon series is on Habakkuk: Trumpets, Tears, 
and Ashes. The first three weeks reflect tears or lament; week four, 

ashes or repentance; and week five, trumpets which speak of 

praise. Sermon titles of How Long? Why? When? Woe! Yet! will be 

painted on rocks displayed in the front of our worship center. Tes-

timonies may be given to strengthen the connection between Hab-

akkuk’s question and our own. 
 

For our offering, we will pass the offering plate once. If you would 
like to give to the General Fund, please place your offering in an 

envelope found in the seats and label it General Fund. All loose 

offerings will go towards the day's special offering. Sunday, March  

18 special offering is for Christian Schools, which helps the church 

members who send their children to Christian Schools. The even-

ing offering is for the Dresser Ministry, which provides a dresser 

filled with baby’s needs. 

Sermon Outlines are available on the media stands by each en-
trance and on the  sermon tab on the church website.  

A Master Calendar of all events is located on the church website.   

Prayer is an important part of life at First Cutlerville CRC. We in-
vite you to join us for a time of prayer before the morning service 

in the Prayer Room. Prayer teams are also available after the morn-

ing service to pray with and for you. 
 

To Engage our church family of all ages, we have displayed a 
large frame between the drinking fountains outside the sanctuary. 

Our goal is to pose a new question each month with various ways 

to share some of the responses with our church family. Use the pro-

vided materials to post your response or answer. 

mailto:laurschep5@gmail.com
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